
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 17, 2013 

 

Farmers Branch Woman's Club 

Mrs. Clare Connally 

3612 Courtdale Drive 

Farmers Branch, Texas 75234 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Connally and Members of the Farmers Branch Woman's Club: 

Thank you so much for your generous donation of fountains to the rose garden in Gussie Field 

Watterworth Park.  The sound of water adds a delightful new dimension to the garden. This gift 

will be enjoyed by both residents and visitors to the gardens for many years to come. 

It was very enjoyable to share in your 50th Anniversary Celebration when the first fountain was 

gifted to the City and it’s an honor to accept the donation of the additional three fountains. Your 

generosity has completed this portion of the renovations to the garden and for that the City of 

Farmers Branch is most grateful. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

William P. Glancy 

Mayor 

 


